
Keatsway Public School 
323 Keats Way, Waterloo, Ontario N2L 5V9 519-886-1650 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

 

The Waterloo Region District School Board is pleased to confirm that your child’s school will be 

offering Before and After School Programs for Junior Kindergarten to Grade Six students during 

the 2020-2021 school year.  

****Required Actions **** 

1.) Families who have not registered through “OneList  Waterloo Region”  and wish to have 

childcare during the 2020-2021 school year, please log into 

http://www.wrdsb.ca/beforeafter​ to register for the program. In order to complete your 

registration, you must enter your child’s care schedule prior to August 21, 2020. 

 

Please note WRDSB accepts ongoing registrations throughout the year with two weeks 

advance notice.  

 

2.) If your child[ren]’s schedule is not entered in “OneList Waterloo Region” by Friday, August 

21, 2020, your child[ren] will not be registered to commence Before and After School 

programs on September 8, 2020.  All schedule changes must be made 2 weeks in advance 

as per the schedule change policy​. 

Please be reminded that Before and After School Programs will begin on Tuesday, September 8, 
2020. 

 

If you have any further questions please contact the Extended Day Program information line at 

519-570-0003 select option ‘2’ then extension 4704 or email ​care@wrdsb.ca 

 

Child Care subsidy is available through the Region of Waterloo for families who qualify. Please 

contact the Region of Waterloo at 519-575-4400 for additional information. 

 

Penny Miller 
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